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Year 6  

Summer Term  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to the Summer term. We hope that you all had a wonderful Easter break and that your 

child is ready to start their final term in Year 6.  

Our topics this term are Census in History and Populations in Geography. Wherever possible, our 

English and Maths lessons will be incorporated into our topic and we will be using computing to 

support our learning across the curriculum.  

Here are a few reminders to help you at the start of the new term:  

• Our school day is 8.35 am – 3:15 pm.    

• We will be doing P.E. every Wednesday and Thursday. Please make sure your child has 

the correct, labelled P.E. kit in school every day, as there may be occasions where we have 

to change our P.E session. Please note, hair must be tied back and strictly no earrings.  

• Please make sure that all of your child’s clothing is clearly labelled as this greatly 

reduces the amount of lost uniform.  

• Homework- Should continue to be completed in the SATs Maths and English books. 

These books will be given out on a Friday and due back in the following Friday when the 

children will mark their work. I will also upload spelling homework on purple mash and maths 

homework on My Maths – all passwords are stuck inside the SATs homework books. On the 

subject of SATs, they will take place from Monday 13th May until Thursday 16th May.   

• Please continue to hear your child read at home as regularly as possible. It really is 

crucial to their progress, even if you feel they are already a very competent reader. It is 

also very useful to discuss the books they have read to you to help their reading 

comprehension. Please aim for at least 4 signatures and comments in their diaries to get a 

raffle ticket for my star reader each half term.  

• Term ahead- Stubbers Residential Monday 10th June. I look forward to seeing you all on 

the 17th April for the SATs and Stubbers meeting. Year 6 leavers assembly- 23rd July.  

I hope that I have covered everything but, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact me at smweston@kelvedonhatch.essex.sch.uk. Please be aware that I will only have access 

to my emails between 8am and 4pm and will be teaching between 9am and 3pm. If your concern is 

urgent then please contact the office  

Many thanks,   

Mrs Weston  
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